
Parent Association Newsletter
BIG Thank You!

Thank you to all of the TBS
families who were able to
contribute to our student led
conferences on February 29th.
The TBS teachers and staff
definitely felt loved, appreciated,
and fueled up for the long
conference day!

Thanks to you all, the PA has been able to . . .
Just over the past month we have been able to provide:

Funds to help with DJ for the middle school dance.
Provide Valentine’s Day treats to teachers and staff.
Provide Breakfast, Lunch, and Snack during the Student Led
Conferences.
Funds for student led projects in art at the lower school.

We are continually looking for ways to support our TBS Teachers,
Staff, and Students. Have a request or suggestions, let us know!

March Spirit Night

TBS Mellow Mushroom Spirit Night will be Thursday, March 14th from
4-10pm. You can dine in or take out. Just simply show them the
attached flyer or mention to the staff you are with TBS. TBS will
receive 20% of the proceeds. 

https://www.theburl ingtonschool .org/community/parents-association
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Upcoming Spirit Night!

https://www.theburlingtonschool.org/community/parents-association


We want to hear from you!

PA Meet and Greet Date TBD
PA Board Meeting- April 2nd at 9:30am at Salvation Coffee.
Panera Bread TBS Spirit Night April 17th 4-8pm. TBS will receive 25%
of proceeds.
Teacher Appreciation May 6th-10th. Details will be shared in April. 
PA Board Meeting- May 7th at 9:30am at Salvation Coffee.
Chipotle TBS Spirit Night May 14th 4-8pm. TBS will receive 25% of
proceeds. 
We continue to plan other events, so stay tuned. 

Other Upcoming PA Events!

We can’t be a PA without you! 

Are you interested in volunteering?
Do you have ideas/suggestions for the PA?
Are you wanting to get to know other
parents?
Want to help us continue to grow our
community and school culture?
Just have questions?

https://www.theburl ingtonschool .org/community/parents-association
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Then check out our website at the bottom of the page, email us at pa@burlingtonschool.org, call or
text us at 336.301.2863. We can’t wait to hear from you!

https://www.theburlingtonschool.org/community/parents-association

